

Chapter Report

Submission Deadline: June 15



Why Chapter Reports are Important:

- Maintain chapter health, success, and growth by reflecting on the year's events
- Provide guiding template for your chapter's future SPS members
- Determine chapter's strengths and weaknesses
- Share your chapter's best practices with other SPS chapters
- ☐ Gain national recognition for your hard work



What to Include in Chapter Reports:

- Name and email of your SPS Chapter Advisor
- Names and emails of incoming SPS Chapter Leadership
- Chapter's participation in SPS National Office Programs and use of National Office Resources (Scholarships, Internships, Chapter and Individual Awards, Careers Toolbox, GSS, Demo and Outreach Tools)
- Attendance at zone, regional, and national meetings
- Interactions within your Chapter
 - Examples of activities include: bad physics movie nights, liquid nitrogen ice cream socials, alumni career panels, colloquia
- Interactions with other SPS Chapters, campus clubs/societies, or your local community
 - Examples of events include: 'Pi a Professor' day, Harry Potter Family Fun Nights with your Library and Chem Club, Outreach events at local museums
- Your Chapter's Sigma Pi Sigma inductions and activity
- Blake Lilly Prize Application
- Pictures, news clippings, links to the Chapter's social media accounts











For Information regarding Chapter Reports visit: **spsnational.org/chapter-reports**

